
The club had a great turn-out for the singles’ tournament. We even 
had to use the bullpen!  Congratulations to all participants. Brenda 
Long was the tournament winner and top female; John Fearnall, 2nd 
place and top male, and Ted Stewart, 3rd place (just one point 
behind John).  All 3 were 3 game winners. All full list of winners is 
posted on our Facebook page.
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Upcoming 
Events 

August 10  
Interclub at 
Saugeen Shores 
(instead of Sauble 
Beach), 26 
Victoria  St, 
Southampton; 
1:30 start.  

August 15 
Women’s Trebles 
Tournament 

August 24  Last 
Interclub of the 
year at Roselawn, 
1:30 start. 

August 29   
Board Meeting 

Sept. 4 and 6 
Club Trebles 
Tournament 
(details below) 

September 12 
Meat Tournament 
(entries needed) 

September 27 
Trivia Night 
(more details 
below) 

October 4       
Club Banquet, 
details to follow.
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Tournament participants.

ATTENTION: 
If you have an issue with any behaviour or language used at 
Roselawn, please speak to a Board Member immediately. They 
will investigate and deal with the issue.



*Please note the change in venue for this Friday’s Interclub.  It will be held at Saugeen 
Shores not Sauble Beach.  Time of start is 1:30 p.m. 

Trivia Night 
Ray Uotila is organizing a Roselawn Trivia Night for Thursday, Sept. 27.  He wants to be able 
to give a prize/goodies to every team, every participant—and needs our help. If you can make, 
donate, or get a business/service to donate, prizes let Linda or Ray know as soon as possible.  I 
know we have some very creative and talented members! There are 4 persons/team so prizes 
should be in 4’s or multiples of 4. 

You should also be planning your team.  Ask your friends, neighbours, colleagues, family to join 
you, or to enter their own team.  Don’t take it too seriously, it’s meant to be an evening of fun 
and celebration of the end of the bowling season!  Need a team to join, speak to Linda—she’ll 
see if she can help you out. Sign up sheets posted in the clubhouse—deadline August 31st.  We 
need 10 teams to move forward. Cost is $10/person. 

Save the date 
Instead of a Fall General Meeting, the Board would like to wrap up the Bowling season with a 
celebration!  We will be having the Fall Club Dinner on Thursday, October 7.  Tickets will go on 
sale after we have found a caterer (suggestions welcome).  More details to follow. 

Club Shirts Still Available  
Club shirts are still available at RAM Promotional, 1580 20th St E.  We recommend the standard 
club yellow golf shirt (Fabric-CoreXL, Model 88181-men, 78181-ladies), but if you already have a 
yellow one, other colours and styles are available.  Price of 27$ includes Roselawn logo, an 
additional $6 for name printed on left, plus tax. Drop in, tell them you’re from Roselawn Bowling 
Club, and place your order.  Thank you Mac for setting this up for the club.  Get yours now!
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Club Trebles Tournament 
Our annual club Trebles tournament will take place on Tuesday, September 4 and 
Thursday, September 6. Teams of 3 will be made from those who sign up. We will play 2 
8-end games Tuesday.  Thursday, we will start with dinner at 6 o’clock (corn on the cob, 
ham, fresh tomatoes), then play the final game.  Sign-up sheets posted, cost $5/person 
includes dinner. Guests for dinner welcome (indicate non-player on sign-up sheet).  See 
Linda if you can only come out one of the nights but still want to participate, also if you 
have any food concerns.


